
SUBMISSION	TO	IPART	REVIEW		
SOLAR	FEED-IN	TARIFFS	2017/18	

	
	
Tuesday,	9	May	2017	
7:14:45	PM	
	
Why	should	I	be	paid	5c	for	my	energy	generated	when	I	have	to	pay	40c	to	buy	
it.	The	price	of	home	generated	power	should	be	at	least	the	same	as	the	
wholesale	price.	It	is	obvious	the	cabon	tax	was	not	the	problem.	It	was	either	
the	politicians	or	the	power	companies	all	along.	When	the	carbon	tax	existed	the	
price	of	power	was	cheaper.	
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